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I strongly oppose this measure. Even tho in my DNA genetic testing I have found that 

I to have African American blood-feel this measure is ridiculous!  

No one in this day and age should be liable for your ancestors mistakes. Not only that 

but it even places a larger divide between us. Suddenly you have people feeling as 

they are owed everything in life.  

We cannot make up for the tragedies that have occurred in the very distant past. I 

find it shocking that you feel that a dollar amount could erase this or help!  

 


